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SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

CORNER CONFERENCE SCIENCE FAIR

  The Corner Conference Science Fair is coming up!  All 7th and 8th grade students will present their science projects to their classes during the week of November 7-11.  They should be prepared with their tri-fold boards and all of their data and/or information from the project topic that they have chosen.  The Conference Science Fair will be on November 22 in Hamburg.  A few students will be chosen to attend the Conference Science Fair and compete for a medal.   Also, each school must provide judges.  If you are interested and willing to be a judge, please contact Mrs. Embray at aembray@stantonschools.com.   It is always interesting to see and hear about what students are doing in science!  Come and be a part of this fun tradition!
 SPANISH CLASS FIELD TRIP
   The senior students in the Spanish class will be attending a field trip to Museo Latino in Omaha on Nov 4th.  The students will learn about Latino culture, history, and arts. The main exhibition at this time is Day of the Dead ( Dia de los Muertos) which is a lively Mexican Holiday that draws on Indigenous and European traditions. After the tour the students will be engaged in an art activity: making Papel  Picado, kind of typical Latin-American origami crafting) then they will have lunch at the Latin American restaurant.
Honor Cheer
Good luck to Dacey Henneman and Alice Duckett as they take part in Honor Cheer this weekend! 
Stanton FFA
  Six members of the Stanton FFA Chapter traveled to the 95th National FFA Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana that took place October 25th – 29th. Members included: Dacey Henneman, Ella Peterson, Alice Duckett, Marissa Strough, Clark Spencer and Caden Sallach.  
  During the National FFA Convention, the members had the chance to go to the FFA Career Expo where they could visit many colleges and agricultural businesses from across the country. They toured the National FFA Center and a local Jersey Dairy Farm and spent an evening at the Cinch World's Toughest Rodeo. Members attended multiple convention sessions and were inspired by the keynote speaker and by the National Officers in their retiring addresses.  The retiring address by Central Region Vice President, Cortney Zimmerman from Wisconsin was the most memorable. Members also attended different workshops and took time to reflect more about their future. There were multiple leadership workshops, learning opportunities, and fun experiences.  On the trip home students were able to engage virtually by live streaming the final session of the National FFA Convention and witness the 2022-2023 National Officer Team be elected and installed.
  Congratulations to three of our Chapter members that received National rankings this year during the National Finalist Selection. Members Alice Duckett and Marissa Strough received a National Bronze for their Agriscience Research project and member Ashley Henneman received a National Silver for her Agricultural Proficiency Award.
  The Stanton FFA Chapter would like to thank Mr. Anderson and Red Oak Chrysler for the $1000 Chapter grant sponsored by the Ram Trucks FFA Chapter Financial Assistance Program through the National FFA Foundation. These funds will be used to cover the cost of convention and other leadership conferences and activities.
Our E.T. Class is Out of This World!!

  The Emerging Technology students are always looking for new real world projects to help Stanton businesses, community, and beyond.  Check out some of our latest work on Facebook (Viking Productions).  We are also developing and honing our video production skills.  Would you like a custom made commercial made for your business or for your organization's upcoming event?  As the class gets more practice, the turnaround time on photoshopping and video productions will get better and better.  Have a challenge for us?  Please send us a message on our Viking Productions Facebook account or call the high school and ask for Mr. Grebin

SHS BAND & CHOIR
High School Conference Vocal Festival 
  Our High School Choir is preparing music to sing at the Conference Vocal Festival on Monday, Nov. 14th.  A concert will be given at 7pm.  Please come and hear the conference choirs!

Community Pep Band rehearsals!
  If you have played an instrument in the past, come and join us on Tuesday evenings at 7pm.  We are working on Christmas songs to play at the Legion Santa at the OLY on Saturday, December 17th.  Any questions contact Mr. Lantz at llantz@stantonschools.com
Elementary Trash Bag Fundraiser

  We have restocked our trash bag supply in the elementary office.  All three sizes of trash bags are available for purchase.  The rolls are $12.00 each and checks should be made payable to Stanton Schools.  If you are interested in purchasing trash bags, please call the elementary office at 829-2171. 

Thank You for Supporting Our Book Fair
  Thank you to everyone who helped make the book fair a huge success.  We will be able to purchase over $1000 worth of much needed items for the school’s library!

Become a Teammates Mentor!

  Are you ready to be a champion in the life of a Stanton student? We want you on our TEAM! The Stanton TeamMates Mentoring Program is looking for caring adults in the community to serve as mentors for our students! Call 712-829-2162 to learn more! 
Become a Mentor today.   Please go to teammates.org for more information.
Kindness Quilt
  Stanton Elementary students will be participating in The Kindness Quilt Project. Each November we typically think of all the things we are thankful for. This November let’s give others a reason to be thankful for us.

  Please complete random acts of kindness throughout the month of November. Report back to school with a note or email to your child’s teacher. Your child will then write down each act of kindness he or she completes on a quilt square provided. 

  We’ll see just how big our kindness can be by how big our quilt gets. The goal would be for your child to complete one act of kindness towards others each week in the month of November.
Socktober – A HUGE Success!

  Socktober has ended and 5th grade exceeded their goal of getting socks donated for veterans and in-service military members. They will be sending 528 pairs of socks to soldiersangels.org just in time for Veteran’s Day. Thank you to all who donated and a big congratulations to 5th grade students on their accomplishment. 
From the Desk of Our Principal
  Congratulations to all our students, coaches, and sponsors who were involved in extracurricular activities this fall. We are so proud of you and your accomplishments! Thank you to everyone who came out and supported the students in their various activities.
  Thank you to our parents and guardians for attending parent-teacher conferences last week. If you were not able to attend and have any questions or concerns about your child’s progress at school, please email your child’s teacher, or you can contact us at 712-829-2171 (elementary) or 712-829-2162 (MS/HS). We appreciate your communication as we work together to help our students achieve academic success. Please note that the MS/HS 2nd quarter midterm grade check will be Friday, November 18th.
  We also want to thank the PTSO for providing a meal for our teachers during parent-teacher conferences. We appreciate your support!
  We are currently looking for a food service kitchen assistant, substitute teachers, substitute paras, substitute bus drivers, and substitute kitchen staff. If you are interested in applying for these positions, please contact Mrs. Katie Elwood at kelwood@stantonschools.com or by phone at 712-829-2162.
ATHLETICS
Volleyball Post-Season Honors

  Four Stanton Viqueens received All-Conference volleyball honors for the 2022 season. Seniors Marleigh Johnson was named First Team Elite and Jenna Stephens was also named to the First Team.  Sophomore Lauren Johnson was named to the Second Team and Senior Abby Burke was an Honorable Mention chioice.  Congratulations girls on these well-deserved honors!
KMA Senior All-Star Volleyball Series

  We are excited to announce that two of the Viqueen senior volleyball players were chosen to participate in the 6th annual KMA Senior All-Star Volleyball Series that will be held at 1:00 pm at the Glenwood High School this Sunday, November 6th.  Admission is $5 with all proceeds going to a charity to be announced.  
Basketball Shirts are Available to Order!

  The Stanton Booster Club is selling shirts for basketball season. T shirts are $17 and hoodies are $25 (add $2 for extended sizes). Youth sizes available only in t shirts. Orders are due Thursday, November 10th. Forms are available at either of the school offices or contact Leanne Johnson and Ashley McDonald. 
COMING EVENTS
Monday Nov. 7th    
1st Girls B-ball practice
Wednesday, Nov. 9th
Early Dismissal 1:05/1:15

Friday, Nov. 11th

10:00 AM Veteran’s Day Program 

BREAKFAST MENUS NOVEMBER 7- NOVEMBER 11th
	Monday

Pop Tart
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Tuesday

Waffle
Muffin/Fruit

Juice, Milk
	Wednesday

Cinni-Mini
Muffin/Fruit

Juice, Milk
	Thursday

Strawberry Donut
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk
	Friday 

Cookie
Muffin/Fruit

Juice/Milk


LUNCH MENUS NOVEMBER 7-NOVEMBER 11th
	Monday

Crispito/Hot Dog
Corn

Ranchero Beans

Raisins

Mandarin Oranges, Goldfish

Milk
	Tuesday

Chicken Nuggets
Baked Beans

Coleslaw

Pineapple, Oranges

Banana Muffin
Milk
	Wednesday

Shrimp Poppers
String Cheese

Tater Twisters/Corn
Mixed Fruit

Tropical Fruit

Bug Bites

Milk
	Thursday

Chili
Carrots

Applesauce

Pears

Cinnamon Roll

Milk
	Friday

Chicken Wrap
Lettuce/Cheese

Mixed Veggies

Cooked Carrots

Peaches, Pineapple

Milk
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AMELTA MAS

"Amelia is always positive and encouraging to her peers in class!
She shares her smile with everyone at school. Amelia is a great
role model for all students in the elementary!®
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MARLEIGH JOHIEON

"“Marleigh has been an elementary classroom helper for the last two
years. She is a positive influence for the younger students and
comes to the elementary every day with a huge smile and willingness
to help her younger peers. She is an excellent role model at SCS!"
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